Menno Bulletin Weekly

Bulletin Announcements for April 11, 2021

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar

April 13 — Prayer meeting scheduled to meet in-person (wearing masks) at the church. 8:30-9:30 a.m.
April 21 — Elder Team meeting. — Address concerns to them before this date.

October 18 — Volunteer Day at MCC Resource Center.

September 24-26 — Annual Church Retreat at Penn Valley Christian Retreat Center.

Sunday, April 11 Sunday, April 18
Worship Leader Clair Kauffman Jan Mast
Preacher Janet Breneman Wayne Speigle

~Pastor Wayne’s upcoming office hours and contact information for week of April 12-17
Wayne will be in the office this coming week on Tuesday, April 13. Otherwise, he is available by phone, text, or email.
Cell/Text — 215-896-9052  Email: waynespeigle @ gmail.com.

~Sympathy and care continue for Shane, Joy, Milo and Sky Miller in the loss of their baby. Trusting God to grant them
peace and healing. Keep them in your prayers.

~Pray for future Pastoral Search Committee meetings.

~Pray for ElderTeam and Worship Team as they make decisions regarding our church activities. Address concerns to them.
~Pray for healing and hope for those dealing with health issues and loneliness...specifically Wes Newswanger and Dan Wert
~Pray for Mike Conrad as he looks/ interviews for a job. Praise God that Angie began a new job on April 3 at Plain & Fancy.
~Pray for Todd & Kristen Stoltzfus in their search for housing to meet the needs of their growing family..

~Pray for Ava Boyer. After much discerning Ava will be doing her second half of YWAM in Alaska. She arrived safely in
Healy, Alaska. She appreciates your continued prayers. Her new mailing address is: Ava Boyer, c¢/o Binky Graham, PO Box
343, Healy, AK 99743. You may also text her at 717-435-0635.

~On Tuesday, April 6, 16 people worked at the MCC Resource Center. Three ladies worked in the sewing room and the
others helped with recycling books, checking school kits and health kits. Mark your calendar to participate on October 18.

~My Coins Count Update:

Hello church family! It may have crossed your mind that we are usually collecting coins for My Coins Count for MCC this
time of year! My Coins Count is extended through June (usually coins are due in April), so we will begin our collections at
Witmer Heights after Easter until June! SO, start a “spare change” jar at home now, and be ready when we start collections at
church in April! And, stay tuned for matching and coin counting opportunities! Questions can be directed to Sophia Zook--

sophia.m.mast@gmail.com

~ Connections - April 13 -9:00-11:10 in Mellinger Fellowship Hall. Join us Tuesday when Ginny Hartmen will share on
the topic: Caring for Yourself While Caring for Aging Parents- Caring for aging parents is a responsibility few people
envision or expect, especially while caring for little kids and tending to the household. Learn about some resources to
balance this stage of life.

~The Locust Grove Campus of Lancaster Mennonite is having a chicken BBQ on Friday, April 30, 2021. We invite you
to join in this great event and support world changing education! (See email that was sent to you Tuesday evening.)

There you are encouraged to pre-register on the Lancaster Mennonite website to ensure you don’t miss out on delicious
BBQ! Online pre-sales close on Friday, April 16th. You can purchase meals the day of at the event, but we can’t guarantee
one for you if you don’t pre-register. A Full BBQ meal is $10 and includes a half chicken, dinner roll, baked potato, apple
sauce, and drink, or you can get chicken only for $7. Pick-up time for BBQ is 12pm-6pm on Friday, April 30th.

~CVCCS... If you want to contribute more to CVCCS, these are the things they need most right now: Mac and Cheese,
Soups, Raviolis, Spaghettios (preferably pop top cans), Women’s underwear — Sizes 9-12.

~There is also a box in the East Hallway in which you may continue to put items for Returning Citizens Support Group. :
Updated needs for returning citizens include:

- Bus passes 10 Ride http://www.redrosetransit.com/by-passes

- Community Aid gift cards https://www.yelp.com/biz/communityaid-lancaster

- Men's Underwear
See Tricia Stotzfus if you have questions. Thank you.




